
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Do you see opportunities to update the Zoning By-law to increase development 
flexibility and make approvals processes more effective? We would like to hear from 
you! 
 
Join us at this open house where we will discuss options to update standards in our 
Zoning By-law, such as 

 Building setbacks 

 Parking 

 Fencing 

 Boarding houses and secondary suites 

 Electronic signage 
  

Time:  5:00 – 6:30 p.m. 

Discussion:  5:15 – 6:15 p.m. 

Date:   Tuesday, March 13, 2018 

Location:  Brandon Design Studio, 638 Princess Avenue  

(Please use Entrance B on the east side of the A.R. McDiarmid Civic Complex. 
Additional visitor parking is available at the parking lot off 6th Street). 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For further information, please contact Andrew Mok at 204-729-2115 or a.mok@brandon.ca. 
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